
Antonio Guerrero Nominated for
Award at Meeting of Committees
for the Defense of the Revolution

Havana, February 18 (RHC)-- Antonio Guerrero, one of the Cuban Five, has been nominated for the “28
de Septiembre” Award during one of the assemblies for the 55th anniversary of Cuba's Committees for
the Defense of the Revolution (CDR) taking place as part of the political process and strengthening of the
mass organization.

Members of CDR No. 2 of Zone 60 in Havana's Arroyo Naranjo municipality welcomed the Cuban hero
who served his country with courage and is an example for new generations.

Antonio Guerrero pointed out that after many years in prison, he is happy to see that the CDRs have not
lost their spirit. “The essence of the Cuban is within the neighborhoods... This organization is like a large
family because everyone knows one another. This 55th anniversary cannot become just an
announcement, we have to demonstrate things with actions,” Guerrero said.

During the meeting, the CDR national board presented Tony Guerrero with a photo of Cuban leader Fidel
Castro.
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